
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANKSGIVING REPORT TO PARISHIONERS  
 

NOVEMBER 23-24 or NOV 30-DEC 1 
 
 

Mass and Bulletin Announcement 
 
 

Annual Catholic Appeal 2024 “Report of Gratitude” 
 

This Thanksgiving, as we pause in prayer and gratitude for what we have been 
given through God’s infinite love, you are invited to visit scd.org to view the 2024 
Annual Catholic Appeal “Report of Gratitude.” See how, together as Catholics, 
you have made a real difference for our neighbors in need. This year, more than 
500,000 individuals and families, were helped by 18 Northern California charities 
that received funds from the Appeal.  
 
The 2024 Appeal is approaching $4.5 million in commitments so far. Our parish 
receives 25% of any gift made by parishioners here. If you have not yet 
participated, prayerfully consider a donation. No contribution, no act of charity is 
ever too small.    
 
Envelopes are available here at the parish or donate online at scd.org.  
 
 


